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Happy July,
Division 5A!

| hope everyone is still having
a wonderful summer and had a
great Fourth of July! | hope
everyone is staying safe and
healthy and is having a
relaxing break.

Fall Rally is coming up! Be on
the lookout for information
about Fall Rally at Dollywood
coming up in October. | hope
to have the opportunity to
meet you all there!

Contact me!
Email:

audrey@ktkey.org




Summer Leadership Conference

Summer Leadership Conference (SLC) was organized
by Key Club International. This event replaced ICON
this year due to Covid-19 restrictions. This event was
held online and offered various informative workshops
led by International Board members. If you were not
able to make it to SLC this year, or if you missed a
session, recordings of the conference will be released
soon.



